
 

 

Amendment No 7  Bloomsday racing  16th June 2018 

    

   Because of manning and other resource issues, is has not been possible to hold a 

special Bloomsday event on the 16th June. Racing for Blue and Red fleets, therefore, 

will continue at MacLir as heretofore, in accordance with SI amendment no. 3 

(attached).  

Green fleet racing will proceed as usual at the Freebird, in accordance with Course 

Card 3.  

 

Prizes will be awarded for these races at the annual prize giving in November.  

 

Series A points will apply for all fleets. 

 

 

   Donal O’Sullivan 

   Hon. Secretary  

 

 

 

 


